TAP Conference

The Alaska Federation of
Natives, Inc. Technical Assistance
-Program is in the process of
developing a state-wide
conference on ‘Rural
Development which is tentatively
scheduled for May. 22 and 23.in

- Anchorage.

Letters of invitation have been
sent to: representatives from all
regional and village corporations.
The objective of the conference
will be to acquaint ‘all Native
corporations with the spectrum of
agencies designed to provide
assistance on rural development. -
and provide the representatives
with access to these agencies and
their problem-solving : decision
makers. This- conference . is
unique because the agencies'and
representatives of regional and
village corporations will be able to
get together to. discuss: specific
problems on rural
development. ¢



